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 2022/23 Tournament Director Report  
With the 2022 AGM being held at nationals, there was only so much I could do for the coming 2023 calendar year.  
Along with responding to members questions and complaints, the following is what I managed to accomplish.  
 
There were a couple of small rule changes that were made, for example the rotation rule being removed and replaced. Club 
team rules were amendment, giving more opportunity to include more clubs as the original rule had clubs hesitant to sign 
on for the year.  
 
I took it upon myself to create a standard range setter checklist which I am hoping to have enforced for the 2024 calendar 
year. This will help eliminate mistakes for all competitors. It also had a complete target spreadsheet attached to document 
all set targets for individual tournaments so the ranges can start to be documented, where a standard can be created 
across the board for all states.  
 
I have also been working on our current target list so we can remove discontinued targets, and targets that are not up to 
standard of presentation. When these are removed, we can start looking at adding some other selected targets which will 
be more affordable for clubs and that also come with a respectable visual presence and does not look like a Childs play doh 
figurine.  
 
 
I have gone through and added a picture to all approved targets on our current target list so that mistakes on what the 
correct target is can be avoided when being set at a sanctioned event. This list has been provided to all corresponding clubs 
holding the sanctioned events throughout the year.  
I have been perusing the rule book thoroughly and will be amending, changing, adding, and eliminating rules. I have a list of 
updates that are required to either clarify and/or inform more efficiently.  
And that brings my short 2022/23 term to an end.  

 
Regards, 

 
Ben Doyle 

Tournament Director 3DAAA 
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